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Otago Regional Council  
DIRECTIONS OF THE COMMISSIONER 

 
 

Change of Hearing Venue 

 
[1] We wish to advise that the venue for the Hearing commencing on Wednesday 10 September 

2025 has been changed to the Cullen Conference Room, Block B at the Invermay Campus, 
Puddle Alley, Mosgiel. 

[2] We understand this to be a more convenient venue location for some of the Hearing 
participants. 

[3] The Hearing will still commence at 9.00am each day. 

 
 

 
 
Rob van Voorthuysen  
Commissioner (Hearing Chairperson) 
31 July 2025 


